
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

 

As part of our regular library stocktake, we have 
identified many “missing” and “lost” books. 
 
Could all parents please have a quick look at 
their bookshelves and ensure that any books 
with a GPS barcode (that are not currently being 
read) are returned to the library as soon as 
possible. 
 
Missing and lost books represent a huge cost 
to the library and the school community. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwic7NyosYvWAhUIlJQKHT53CTcQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwij-leren.nl%2Fonderwijsboeken-06-2017.php&psig=AFQjCNHChu02QUfWNbBiwcXc05xg-YElVA&ust=1504609402277083

